
 

 

 

 

9th May 2023 

Year 11 Revision Programme  

 

Dear Student/Parent, 

 

I am writing to share the revision programme we have planned to support Year 11 students 

during the period between now and the end of the exams.   

 

Attendance 

Please note that there will be no study leave. Students must continue to attend school every 

day until his/her last exam has been completed. Experience has shown that students who do 

this achieve better exams results.  

 

The Revision Programme 

The attached programme includes; 

• The dates and times of exams (grey)  

• Revision sessions we will provide before school (orange) 

• Revision sessions we will provide after school (yellow) 

• Revision sessions during the school day which differ from timetabled lessons (green)  

• Revision sessions at weekends or during school holidays (blue) 

 

Please be aware that some exams which only involve one or two students have not been 

included in this programme e.g. additional languages. However, these are shown on the 

personalised exams timetable that has been given to every student.   

 

We strongly advise that students attend as many of the sessions before and after school or 

during weekends/holidays as possible. In previous years, we have found that the students 

who participated in these additional sessions achieved better grades.  

 

Revision at Home 

At this stage, students should be revising at home for two hours per day, on average. The 

Y11 Study Club in the library will be available until 4.30pm each day for students who may 

get distracted from revision outside of school.   

 

By continuing to work together for the last few weeks, we can ensure that the best possible 

exam results are achieved in the summer.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact school. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Mr P Shelton (Deputy Head) 


